Valley Primary School

A Member School of Connect Schools Academy Trust

Beckenham Lane, Bromley, BR2 0DA  email: admin@valley.bromley.sch.uk telephone: 020 8460 1121
website: www.valley.bromley.sch.uk fax: 020 8466 8124

27" September 2022
Dear Parents,

During this year’s season of harvest, Valley Primary School has once again decided to support the work of Bromley
Foodbank.

As a school, they have asked us to donate one of two items from the list below:

= Reduced sugar rice pudding
= Soup

For those families who are in a position to donate, pupils can bring the listed items into school and place them in the
donation boxes in their classrooms. The closing date for donations is Friday 7" October.

Yours sincerely,

Mr. S Jackson
Head Teacher
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